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         Tuesday 20th February 2024 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Home Farm Residential: Dates of Attendance 

Thank you for making your payments and securing your place on our exciting residential to Home 

Farm in March.  Now we have an idea of numbers attending, we wanted to write and let you know 

what dates your child’s residential to Home Farm will be. 

Your child’s dates will be: 

Monday 18th March to Wednesday 20th March 

If you have not yet completed a medical/dietary form, please ask your child’s teacher for one and 

ensure this is completed and sent back as soon as possible.  If you need to see the kit list, this will be 

emailed out to you again today.  A reminder that all monies need to be paid for the residential by 

Thursday 29th February. 

Many thanks, 

The Year 4 Team 
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